
JAMES H. LESAR 

ATTORNEY AT LAW 

918 F STREET. N.W.. ROOM 509 

WASHINGTON. D.C. 20004 

TELEPHONE (202) 393-1921 

November 8, 1994 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Harold: 

I know that you're not interested in Nagell, but I thought the 
enclosed document might interest you nonetheless because it indi-
cates that the subject of the document was given a "Q" clearance in 
October 1963. As I recall, someone phoned you during a radio 
interview you did on the West Coast and told you--after the show, 
I think--that Oswald had a "Q" clearance. 

To the best of my recollection, this is the first time I've 
ever seen a reference to a "Q" clearance. Have you seen any 
others? 

Best regards, 

Jim 

I've hoard of (4 c;earance. In 0 in N I got into LHO's Crypto clearance. You enclosed 
hether 

nothinc.. Uhatover clearance Nagell may have had is not relevant tow.wAeaeser he knocked 

of a bank for an aosassination alibi or sbything else he said about the assassination. 

I'm o urs, forIcamplo that the Dullesses, Hunt and countless others had such clearances 

but, that they had those clearances does not accredit all they've said to me. 


